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Upcoming Dates

Dear Parents and Carers,

Another busy week at SMSP! We’ve had children training for the 
swimming gala, others practising for Proms Praise, whole class sessions 
using the giant floor map and Year 6 visiting St Mary with St Alban. 

The theme for collective worship has been Jesus’ early miracles with the 
important messages of faith and compassion, not Ms Swain and Rev. 
Simon turning water into wine!

With warm wishes,
Ms Helen Swain

 Headteacher

Second Hand Uniform Sale

New Books

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the sale either through 
donations or purchases. We raised £632; half of which will go to ‘Welcare’ 
and the rest on school resources.

Welcare is a charity working with families in South London and East 
Surrey. 

This week we had a lovely delivery 
of new books to each classroom for 
children to enjoy in book corners. 
The books are high quality texts 
based on topics which are taught 
throughout the year and were 
funded by the money raised at the 
last Usborne book fair- thank you 
to everyone who made a 
purchase. We will be holding our 
next book fair on 6th and 7th 
February- more details to come!

 VOCAB LAB 

Can you find a synonym?
(word with the same meaning)

Can you find an Antonym?
(word with the opposite meaning)

Can you use the word 
in a sentence?

gorge
adj. To stuff yourself or overeat

when you eat a giant mountain of food all at once 
and feel a little sick

January

29th Y5 Victorian Workshop

30th Rugby Match vs TPA

30th Y3 Ancient Egypt Workshop

February

2nd Number Day

2nd Y3 Collective Worship

2nd Friends’ School of DJ

6th / 7th Book Fair

6th / 7th Parent Teacher Meetings

7th Rec. Chinese Zodiac Dance

8th Richmond Swimming Gala

8th Y6 Clergy Talk

9th Y6 Cake Sale

9th Last day of Half Term

19th INSET Day

22nd Y5 Science Museum Trip 

23rd Dress to Express

26th Girls’ Footbal vs Stanley

29th Y5 Choir Rehearsal

March

1st Y3 Friends’ Movie

1st Y1 RHS Wisley Trip

1st Y5 Collective Worship

4th Y6 SATS and IoW Meeting

4th - 8th Curriculum Week

12th Y5 Prom Praise
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SpecSavers Visit Year 6

Prom Praise 4 Schools

Firstly, the two visitors came in to teach us about the 
eye, what they do at Specsavers, what they do during an 
eye test and whether you need glasses or not. After that, 
they told us that they were an optician and 
an optometrist and that both jobs have a significant role 
in a successful eye test but both are very different. 
Next, they taught us about how an eye test works and 
how to become an optician or optometrist. Opticians 
have a slightly different and easier path than 
optometrists from only two years compared to three! At 
the end, they handed out specialised equipment for eye 
tests which everyone found very interesting!
- Harry & Alex (6HN)

In March our Y5 choir will be performing in Prom 
Praise 4 Schools at the Royal Albert Hall.

This week one of the musicians from the All Souls 
Orchestra, who will be accompanying us on the evening, 
came to visit us.

He taught us about the orchestra, the story of King 
David and some of the music we will be hearing on the 
night.

'We learnt that God looks at the heart, 
not at our appearance' 

- Rayan.

'We listened to a trumpet in action and found out that a 
trumpet can play 49 notes!' 

- Matilda and Medha

'We acted out the story of how David became King.' 
- Peta

SPORTS:NEWS
Football vs. Collis
Last week the boys and girls football 
team played matches against Collis 
School. The girls played incredibly well 
and scored 4 goals between them. 
Although the result was a draw, they were 
really chuffed. The boys also played 
fantastically and, again, although they 
didn’t win they had fun. Both matches 
were very exciting to watch and the 
children demonstrated great 
perseverance and sportsmanship!
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Hampton Wick Royal  
Cricket Club 

 

Hampton Wick Royal CC has a thriving juniors section that    
caters for children aged 5 upwards. 

This year we have set up a girls section and are looking to       
grow it. We have entered the Middlesex softball league           

and Surrey hardball league for girls and hosted a                    
Surrey SMASH event at the club, with a number of clubs             

from across Surrey attending. 

HWRCC won both the u10s and u11s events. 

 

   
All ages and standards are welcome.                                                     

Training takes place on Sundays at Esher College starting 21st January     
1-3pm 

 

Bushy Park 
off Park Road 

Hampton Wick,  
Kingston-upon-Thames 

Surrey  KT1 4AZ 
https://hwrcc.co.uk/ 

 
For more information in joining the 
junior section contact James 
Watson:   j.watson@heathfield-
jun.richmond.sch.uk 

 

https://hwrcc.co.uk/
mailto:j.watson@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk
mailto:j.watson@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk
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KEEN2GO - Social Club 
KEEN2Go is a weekly social club for young people between the ages of 8 and 16 years in 
Richmond.  

Who can attend? 

Young people with autism and/or learning disabilities resident in the borough of Richmond.  

Age range: 

8 to 16 years. 

When: 

The club runs on Mondays from 4pm to 7pm during term times. 

Where: 

Richmond Library Annex, Quadrant Road, Richmond, TW9 1DH. 

Description of activities: 

Keen2Go is excited to welcome children and young adults to a varied and inclusive weekly social 
evening. First half term activities include bowling, trampolining, arcades, a welcoming party and 
challenge nights. Future programmes will be decided on by the members who exercise choice 
and control in shaping the service around their own desires. 

Cost: 

Free 

How to book: 

It is important that families get in contact with us as the first step. We will arrange a home visit, 
and complete Service User Information and Risk Assessment forms prior to their first session.  

Email: admin@keen2go.org 

Phone: 07470 910313 

For more information about the provider, visit their website: 

Website: www.keen2go.org 

mailto:admin@keen2go.org
http://www.keen2go.org/

